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Paul Foley

From: amyeschuster@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 10:26 AM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: No Tower on Chappy

 
Hi 
 
When I first learned about the plan to have a cell tower constructed on Chappy, I thought this was some kind of April 
Fools joke.  Unfortunately, I was wrong.  This is a very bad plan.  Please do not destroy our small island.  Yes, it would be 
nice to have cell service for emergency's, but not at the risk of our island. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Amy Schuster 
6 Pamela Way 
Edgartown,  MA 


